THE WHITE HOUSE

VASHINGTON

March 24, 2004

Mr. Fred Radtke President Operation Clean Sweep Education & Development

Dear Mr. Radtke:

Thank you for your letter and the enclosed materials. I appreciate learning your views and am grateful for your kind words of support.

I am honored to lead our country during this historic time. Our Nation has confronted great challenges, and we are meeting the tests of our time with courage, clarity, and resolve.

My Administration has taken important steps to secure our homeland, respond to the threats of terrorism, and extend peace and freedom around the world. We are also working to strengthen our economy and to ensure that all our citizens can realize the promise of America.

I am grateful for your support as my Administration continues to address these critical issues.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush